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Shahid Ali/PTPP/RC

From: Shahzad Ahmad <shehzadahmadokz@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2022 5:08 PM
To: Shahid Ali/PTPP/RC
Cc: anwarr@who.int; nkamal@who.int; laiba@ctc.org.pk
Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of Absenteeism
Attachments: image001.png

R/Sir, 
I received the email regarding absenteeism and read it. On that date ( 31 March 2022) the Mobile signals were 
remain closed due to the Local Government phase2 election at Orakzai, and I was not able to share head count 
with concern authorities( due to the closure of Mobile signals.) Further more DC Orakzai declared vacation 
through a notification on the mentioned date, but I did my duty as well.  
Regards.  
 
On Fri, Apr 8, 2022, 3:08 PM Shahid Ali/PTPP/RC <shahid.ali@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Shahzad Ahmad, 

  

Please find attached explanation letter on account of absenteeism. Kindly submit your response 
within 48 hours. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The  
file may have been moved, renamed, or  
deleted. Verify that the link points to the  
correct file and location .

 

  

Shahid Ali 

Regional Coordinator - KP 

CHIP Training & Consulting Pvt. Ltd 

Peshawar | www.ctc.org.pk 

Contact:0349-7760730 
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